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15th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Years 5 and 6 -  Joint School Residential Trip to Kingswood Colomendy 
 

Wednesday 15th February – Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Cost  £155 per child. 
 
We are pleased to be arranging a school residential trip for years 5 and 6 to Kingswood 
Colomendy. On the visit children will get to experience lots of different adventurous activities that 
may include climbing, caving and the giant 3G swing. There will also be lots of other team 
building activities too. This has always been a successful and enjoyable trip and for the first time 
we will be taking both Bishop Wilson and Christ Church together which is super exciting too!  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £155 per pupil towards the visit. This includes 2 nights 
accommodation and food, all activities and coach travel (We have tried our best to keep costs as 
similar to previous years but there has been a significant increase in coach costs recently as we 
are sure you underdstand). A £20 deposit to secure your child’s place by the end of term must 
be received. Payments are to be made online through Parent Pay.  
 
We recommend a payment plan to help spread the cost of the trip. Please note that any monies 
paid in are non-refundable. 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive contributions to cover the cost then the trip cannot go ahead.  
 
If a deposit is not received by the end of term, it will be assumed that your child does not want to 
attend. Once a deposit is received, we understand that your child wishes to take part in the 
residential and this is your agreement to pay the total cost of the trip. Please note that we have 
to confirm numbers with Kingswood and any changes to them incur costs for school. All monies 
paid are non – refundable.  
 

July £20 deposit December £20 

September £30 January £20 

October £25 February £20 

November £20   

 
 
If you have difficulty in meeting the requested amount, please contact Mrs Friend via the School 
Office. 
 
If you have any questions, please do ask. 
Best wishes, 
The Year 5 and 6 Team  
 
This letter has been distributed for the sole purpose of the information contained within it. It is the responsibility of the holder to protect and 
dispose of this information. If a reply slip is attached it will be disposed of sensitively by the School following the trip or event unless you are 
otherwise notified.          


